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A great half term! 

It has been a superb half term at Wheatfields. The school is thriving with activity all of which is purposeful 
and calm for most of the time! In addition to learning in school there have been some trips this half term. 
Our Year 6 residential trip to Ironbridge was a great success as was the year 6 ‘staycation’ group. Year 3 
went to Flag Fen for their trip and had a good day out enriching their learning back in school. Pupils have 
settled into their new classes and all pupils are learning well. The assembly themes this half term have 
been based on two of our school values; respect and resourcefulness. All of the headteachers  from our 
Cluster of schools came for a meeting at Wheatfields and had a walk around. All of them were impressed 
by the atmosphere within the school and the good attitude to learning shown by the children. Finally, 
Wheatfields Lionesses won their football tournament. Go Wheatfields! 

 

Watch Commander Graham George brought the Huntingdon Fire Engine to Wheatfields.  He spoke to the 
Year 6 children about the pump and fire safety. 

EYFS pupils Hunts Post ‘First Class’ 

We are so proud of the way our Early Years pupils have started their schooling at Wheatfields. As a 
memento, there is a gorgeous picture of all of the children in the Hunts Post this week.  

 

 

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/
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Classrooms open Tuesday 1st November 

Our parent consultations were very well attended although technology did frustrate us a couple of times. 
Please make sure you ask your child for the report that shares the information that was discussed at the 
meeting for you to keep and refer back to.  

To give you the opportunity to see your children’s learning in person, the classrooms will be open on 
Tuesday 1 November after school until 4.30pm. Please be mindful that class teachers may need a 

comfort break before welcoming you! We hope you enjoy looking at your children’s books. We are aiming 
for our parent consultations in February to be in the school hall and details will follow nearer the time.   

House Captains 

Our House Captains are vital to the life of the school. They are elected by each House and have shown this 
half term that they were up to the job. This year our Year 6 House Captains are- 

Sapphires       Olivia and Jubreel 

Rubies       Macy and Aiden 

Diamonds      Julia and Charlie 

Emeralds      Carys and Leo 

Half term clubs 

Kids Club is open Monday and Tuesday in half term. We are pleased to be able to offer some day clubs at 
Wheatfields during the half term break. Please don’t forget to contact the provider directly if you would wish 
to book a place.  

I hope you all have a safe and happy half term and we will see you on Monday 31 October. Please can all 
of the children bring a coat to school after the half term break. Thank you for your continued support.  

Best wishes, 

Theresa Thornton 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/

